
  

In memory of Kendall James Murphy, former Barr-Reeve student athlete, coach, and Montgomery volunteer 
fireman, Barr-Reeve Community Schools established ​The Kendall Murphy Viking Promise Scholarship Program​. 
The scholarship program will start in the fall of 2018.  The primary goal of the scholarship program is to provide 
initial funding of Indiana College Choice 529 college savings accounts for Barr-Reeve kindergarten students.  A 
twelve-year commitment from the initial account funding of this scholarship will result in every student graduating 
with a college savings account that can be used for any kind of post-secondary education. 
 
We would like to invite you to join us for the first annual ​Murphy Memorial Golf Outing ​ to celebrate Kendall’s life, 
and to help fund this new scholarship program in his memory.  This event will be held at Country Oaks Golf Club 
on Sunday, May 6th, with check-in, lunch, and fellowship beginning at 11:00a.m., and a shotgun start at 1:00p.m. 
 
We invite you to become a sponsor to help make this a successful fundraising event.  Listed below are 3 
sponsorship levels for your consideration. 

 
Eagle Sponsor - $1,000 

 
Birdie Sponsor - $500 

 
Par Sponsor - $200 

★ Check Presentation Opportunity ★ Sponsorship of special hole contest ★ Hole sponsor sign 

★ 1 six man team in the scramble ($360 value) ★ Logo/Banner displayed at entrance area   

★ Logo on event T-shirt ★ Hole Sponsor sign   

★ Logo/Banner displayed at entrance area     

★ Hole Sponsor sign     

 
If you would like to become a sponsor for this event, please send your tax-deductible donation made payable to 
Barr-Reeve Scholarship Foundation to: 
 
Barr-Reeve Middle/High School 
627 North Third Street 
Montgomery, Indiana 47558 
 
Please email an image of your company’s logo to ​tshowalter@barr.k12.in.us​ for use as advertisement at the 
event. 
The Deadline is April 1st​. 
 
All other donations that do not fall into one of the sponsorship categories will be happily accepted - any monetary 
donation, gift cards, or items for prizes and/or giveaway.  Please contact Trey Showalter with any questions at 
tshowalter@barr.k12.in.us ​ or (812) 486-9650.  Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of 
Barr-Reeve Schools. 
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★ ​Eagle Sponsors: 

 
Please send in this team registration form along with your sponsorship donation. 

 
Handicap rules:  
**Only 2 players with a handicap of 10 or less allowed on a team 
**Minimum total team handicap of 80 
**Maximum handicap of 40 counted for one player 

 

1st Annual ​Murphy Memorial Golf Outing 
Sunday, May 6th, 2018 

Player 18-Hole 
Handicap 

T-Shirt 
Size Phone # 

A    

B    

C    

D    

E    

F    

 
 


